Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID-2024-
To : Curriculum Implementation Division-Chief

Attention: LEILANI T. SENIRES-EPS

Subject : ORIENTATION ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF LEARNING CAMP
FRIDAYS
Date FEBRUARY 7, 2024

In response to the request letter of Southern Mindanao Computer College on
the conduct of orientation on the implementation of Learning Camp Fridays, you are
hereby directed to be at Southern Mindanao Computer College on February 8, 2024
and provide necessary information to bolster the basic education priorities
articulated in the MATATAG Agenda.

For information, and compliance.

For and in the absence of
Schools Division Superintendent
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SQLLIE B. 'OLIVER, JD, MATE ,
Chief- School Governance and Operations Division

Officer-In-Charge

Enclosed: As stated.
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SOUTHERN MINDANAO COMPUTER COLLEGE, INC. 5 wamr ©
Corner-Del Pilar Street, Digos City - ﬁ %

Email add: smccdigos1996/@gmail.com e

February 5, 2024

MELANIE P. ESTACIO Ph.D., CESO VI ‘7/77
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Digos City

Thru: LEILANI T. SENERES
Education Program Supervisor

Dear Ma’'am,
Greetings of Peace!

Southern Mindanao Computer College (SMCC), Inc. is planning to conduct a seminar
on “Catch-up-Fridays” to upgrade our teachers’ knowledge about the method of
devising a procedure in realizing the goals of Matatag na Edukasyon.

Recognizing the importance of achieving an end toward the effort of the Department
of Education and the positive impact on students’ overall development in Reading and
Mathematics, the school has taken the initiative to invite Dr. Leilane T. Sefieres to
expound the program “Catch-up-Friday” to the faculty members of SMCC.

Thank you for considering the school’s request. I look forward to the opportunity to
enhance our students’ educational experience, with the expertise of one of your
supervising staff.

Very truly yours,

VIOLETA S. TABASA

Principal




